
Please join the Florida Postal History Society for a Zoom presentation on Thursday, September 30 
at 7 pm. The title of the presentation is “Discovering the Seminole Wars.”  

In the talk, John and Mary Lou Missall will cover all three Seminole Wars and visit sites all over the 

state that have a connection to the wars, from Pensacola to the Keys. John and Mary Lou are 

award-winning historians and authors whose primary work focuses on the Seminole Indian Wars. 

These were the longest, costliest, and deadliest of all the nation's wars against Native Americans 

and spanned a period of more than forty years. 

Their historical works include: 

·         The Seminole Struggle: A History of America's Longest Indian War from Pineapple Press 

·         History of the Third Seminole War 1849-1858 (co-authored with Dr. Joe Knetsch) from 

Casemate Books 

·         This Torn Land: Poetry of the Second Seminole War from the Seminole Wars Foundation 

·         This Miserable Pride of a Soldier: The Letters and Journals of Col. William S. Foster in the 

Second Seminole War from the Seminole Wars Foundation and the University of Tampa Press 

·         The Army Is My Calling: The Life and Writings of Maj. John Rogers Vinton from the Florida 

Historical Society Press, and an Enhanced Edition of Woodburne Potter's classic The War in Florida. 

·         They also have articles published in The Encyclopedia of War and American Society. 

Their works of fiction include Elizabeth's War a novel of the First Seminole War, and Hollow Victory a 

novel of the Second Seminole War, both from the Florida Historical Society Press. Both books have 

won the prestigious Patrick D. Smith Award for Florida Fiction from the Florida Historical Society. 

Their latest novel is What We Have Endured, a story of the Seminole Wars co-authored with Tribal 

Chief Justice Willie Johns. 

John and Mary Lou are also co-authors of Just Havin' Fun, the biography/memoirs of legendary oil 

well firefighter Boots Hansen. John has produced three volumes entitled An Ancient Tale New Told, 

retelling the stories of Shakespeare in prose, using the original text for the character's conversations. 

He has also ventured into the realm of Science-Fiction with the publication of Dear Pik: Letters From 

a Stellar Explorer. 

John has been a life-long student of history, studies Shakespeare, and has taught astronomy 

courses. Mary Lou has a B.A. from Indiana University and an M.A. from California State University. 

Their books are also available at the Florida Historical Society website at https://myfloridahistory.org/ 

Please visit John and Mary Lou’s website at http://www.missall.net/ 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0od-mhpjIuEtE5qiBKqDhAh-w5yffDZvnM 

 After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

meeting. 

 
 
Thanks,  
Steve Kennedy 
301-332-5939 
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